
 

27/02/2023 
 
To Parent(s)/Career(s) of: 
Year 13 Students 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Career(s) 
Colwick Hall – Saturday 6th July 2024 
Colwick Park, Racecourse Road, Nottingham, NG2 4BH 

 
At last it’s here…. your son/daughter has almost made it to the end of their College journey! We now 
have the pleasure of inviting them to the Year 13 College Ball. 
 
The Student Union have been consulting with the year group to design their evening. The evening 
starts with arrival from 6pm for a start of 6.30pm. It will include a welcome drink, 2 course sit-down 
meal, awards and music, finishing at 12:00am. The venue provides security for the evening and a 
number of staff will be attending the celebration, including members of the college team and college 
mentors.  
 
The cost of the evening is £57.00 per head. You can pay for this ticket through your Scopay account. 
If you haven’t used Scopay before please email the finance team on finance@toothillschool.co.uk 
who will be more than happy to help. 
  
If your son/daughter wishes to attend, we would be grateful if you could complete the form by 
following the link on the email once you have paid via Scopay. We need to let the venue know the 
number of students attending in advance, therefore we ask that you confirm your son/daughter’s 
attendance by paying before Friday 10th May 2024 
 
We very much hope that all of Year 13 will be at the College Ball so that we can celebrate their 
fantastic years at Toot Hill Sixth Form College before they move on to the next exciting chapter in 
their lives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Mordue   P Coates 
Catherine Mordue                     P Coates 
Head of College               Head of Year 13 
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